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Dear Competitor, 
 
 
Road Section Insurance 
 
Unfortunately, we have been forced to change the company which supplies us with Road 
Section Insurance. When the regulations were published we stated this would be 
Bluefin/Marsh, however they have declined to provide us with insurance. We have 
therefore sought alternative cover, and this will now be provided by REIS Motorsport 
Insurance. We are very grateful to REIS for stepping in with very little notice to provide us 
with this cover. 
 
The good news is that the premium remains the same at £29, and the conditions are very 
similar. We will publish the Insurance Documentation on the Notice Board, and we need all 
competitors who have paid for this insurance to confirm that they can still comply with the 
requirements.  
 
If anyone is in any doubt, please contact the Entries Secretary on ersr@bdmc.org.uk 
 
 
Matthew Atkinson – Clerk of the Course 
 
 


